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March 31,2004

Meredith Perkins
535 North New Ballas Road
St.LOLlis, MO 63141
314-996-2352

Re: Pump failure at Well for Incline Village

Meredith.
On March 30, 2004 at 4:40 I received a call from Dan Daugherty 314-416-2960 from
DNR requesting me to call DaD with Flynn Well drilling because F1Yl1n Well Drilling

was called out to Incline Village for SO1Jle pump problems.

He also mentioned he told Gary Smith Jast year the starter would have to be replaced aT
approximately $l,OOO.OO,if starter was not replaced pllnlp would not turn on loff

efficiently and this would calLSe pttmp problems in the future.

I

~an Daugherty 314-416-2960 from DNR said he was $oing to notify the PSC on trus

issue. I
I
I

If you need anything else give me a call.

Bill Chandler
Operatiol1S Supcrintendent St. Charles
636-922-6164 ex.?


